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Measure Description: 
Authorizes Higher Education Coordinating Commission to charge schools based outside of Oregon fee 
of $7,000 for degree authorization and fee of $1,000 for new program application.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Higher Education Coordinating Commission 
  
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee 
on Education to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. The bill is part, however not all, of Policy 
Option Package (POP) 302 in the Governor’s Recommended Budget for the Higher Education 
Coordinating Commission (HECC). Determinations will need to be made as to what expenditures will be 
supported by the revenues generated by the bill. The agency anticipates having a fiscal impact 
associated with this bill.  A more complete fiscal and fee analysis on the bill will be prepared as the 
measure is considered in the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


